
Nursery News    
 

THEME: A Trip to the Zoo!   September 9, 2024  

This week the children are introduced to the zoo. We will learn about 

the animals and their habitats. 

Numbers 1 & 2 will be introduced this week 

We hope everyone has a great weekend! 

 
Mrs. Desi,, Ms. Melissa, and Mrs. Amy 

 

Language Arts: Our discussions about zoo animals will take place through a variety of 

finger plays including a favorite “Going to the Zoo”.  We will go on a lion hunt and enjoy 

puppet playtime with our favorite zoo animals. Our favorite flannel board story “5 little 

crocodiles” will enjoyed.  

 

Concept: The new jobs that will be added to our shelves will include our new 

numbers. We will continue to work on the concept of big and little and the science 

table will be open for exploration.  
 

Craft & Writing: This week we will be creating many fun animal art projects for zoo 

week. Finger painting will also keep up busy 

 

Motor:  The ball and wand and block bowling will help build eye/hand coordination. An 

obstacle course will be set up using the stair step and tunnel. We will continue 

implementing other activities that have been introduced since week one.  

 

Student of the Week! 

Olivia Bonano 

 

Upcoming Events 

October 14-Columbus Day, center closed. 
Our center will be closed on Monday, October 14. On this day the teachers will be 

participating in continuing education classes.  


